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Friday 24th May 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
On Tuesday 18th June, we would like to invite you to watch our school Sports Day Extravaganza! 
We are really excited to announce this and hope to start at approximately 9:30am and finish around 
10:40am. The children will proceed from the hall to some background music and we would love for 
adults to wait on the playground to cheer and wave them past. If parents should wish to wait on 
the field, we would ask that they leave sufficient room for the children to make their way past. 
Fingers crossed the sun will be shining but in the event of bad weather, the reserve sports day is 
scheduled for the morning of Tuesday 25th June. 
 
The children will be in their coloured teams and will need to wear a t-shirt of that colour or with that 
colour on. We do have coloured bibs in school should this not be possible. Years 4-6 will be in the 
same teams as last year. Year 3 will be allocated a team colour and siblings will be placed in the 
same team colour. Class teachers will send this information to you at the start of next term. 
 
Please ensure your child comes to school prepared for the warm weather with a named water bottle 
and that plenty of sun cream is applied before school. 
 
Prior to the event, the Brackenwood Fund Raising Group (BFG) will be on the field and will kindly be 
selling refreshments.  
 
Please don’t forget to follow us on X (formerly Twitter) We will be posting lots of fabulous pictures. 
You can always tweet us @BrackenwoodJ to share any sporting activities your child participates in 
out of school. (Please be mindful of our E-Safety policy when using social media.) 
 
Thank you for your support,  
 
 
 
Mr Williams 
PE Co-ordinator 
 

 

                                                          

 
 
 


